
          
February 2024  

Membership Dues Renewal Time 

Dear PPHS member, 

 March 20, 2024 is the date for your yearly membership renewal. The PPHS Board is GRATEFUL 
for your continued support of the Pikes Peak Historical Society and we're hoping that your yearly support 
will continue.  If this is impossible for you this year, please let us know. We are looking forward to 2023 
being a great year for all of us to celebrate the wonders of the Pikes Peak region!       

~Lois Voeltz  Membership    PPHSmembers@gmail.com   (719) 650-7984 

Dues payment may be made on-line by choosing “Get Involved” at: www.pikespeakhsmuseum.org 

Or print the form shown below; include all information and mail with your check to:   

PIKES PEAK HISTORICAL SOCIETY, P.O. BOX 823, FLORISSANT, CO 80816 

PLEASE PRINT: 

 
NAME(S) ______________________________________________________________  

 

MAILING ADDRESS ______________________________________________________  

 

CITY _____________________________________ STATE ______ ZIP ___________  

 

PHONE ___________________ EMAIL ________________________________  

 

 

PPHS NEWSLETTER:  ____email   ____US mail   ____email and US mail     

 

 

CHECK MEMBERSHIP TYPE:  

 

___SUSTAINING $20/YEAR       ___FAMILY $30/YEAR 

 

___SUPPORTING $50-$100/YEAR      ____CASTELLO LIFE $200  

 

CHECK COMMITTEE INTERESTS:  

 

____AUCTION   ____MUSEUM     ____CEMETERY     ____BEAUTIFICATION 

 

____GEOCACHING       ____HWY 24 CLEANUP       ____TEACHERAGE     

 

 

CHECK ENCLOSED FOR $_______________  DATE_____________________  

 

http://www.pikespeakhsmuseum.org/

